
KXCL/KCAA Officials 

To All Clubs entering the KXCL 

The approach of a new season is always exciting, but we need your help to keep up the high 

standards that the KXCL is known for, both in terms of the standard of competition, but also the 

smooth running of the fixtures. 

We are again indebted to those clubs, (Cambridge Harriers, Tonbridge AC, Bexley AC, Dartford 

Harriers AC, and Blackheath and Bromley Harriers AC), who take on the organisation of the League 

Fixtures. These also provide some of the race Officials who primarily deal with the Start/Finish of the 

races, from counting numbers of athletes in each race, recording finishing positions, to keeping the 

funnels moving. The number of Qualified Officials we have available is diminishing and as a result we 

have a strong need for “New Volunteers”. New volunteers do not have to be qualified but we would 

strongly encourage them to do so, as one did last year. Whilst there are no known endurance courses 

planned a strong list of volunteers would enhance a KCAA request for one to be created. 

Volunteers can be athletes, (even those competing on the day, as has happened), parents, friends. 

Basically anyone with the enthusiasm to keep the League functioning at a high level. 

We will be contacting a number of larger clubs individually, hopefully by phone rather than email etc. 

It has to be remembered that Competition Licences will not be issued unless we can provide suitably 

qualified officials which ultimately could mean no qualified officials, no meetings. 

Please complete and return a copy of the Volunteer List below to John Harley (League Co-ordinator) 

Tel. 07778 551549 email crosscountry@kcaa.org.uk. 
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